Introduction

Dun Laoghaire, Sallynoggin and
Loughlinstown Network Review

Dublin Bus, i.n conjunction with the National Transport Authority,
proposes go improve the bus network in the Dun Laoghaire,
Sallynoggin and Loughlinstown area.

We have carried out a local and online consultation process
and using feedback from our customers have reviewed our
proposals accordingly. The network alignments included in
this document will deliver a service which is more direct and
frequent, with improved connections to Luas, DART, Quality
Bus Corridors and new destinations across Dublin.

In conducting this review, Dublin Bus carried out research and
analysis on the following routes:

Routes 7, 7b, 7c, 7d, 8, 59, 63 and 111

The research found that, with changes to traffic infrastructure
and customer travelling requirements, a redesign of bus
services is required to continue to provide a quality service to

customers in the area.

The key objectives of this review are to:

. simplify the area’s bus network,

. provide a service which meets the level of demand in
the area,

. provide improved connections to Luas, DART and
Quality Bus Corridors

. improve journey times on key bus routes, and

- provide more consistent frequencies.



